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2020 Aviation Safety Alert 

 

4/3/2020 

  

Subject: Change in A/G Frequency – A/G 70 no longer authorized  

 

A/G 70 is no longer authorized for use in the Great Lakes Compact Area 

and has been replaced with A/G 22 (168.400). This change is effective 

immediately. This will require an update to all handheld, mobile, aircraft 

radio’s and previously distributed frequency cards. Please share this 

change with employees, vendors, and ensure that this is covered during 

briefings with new crews. Post this alert at all bases and aviation facilities. 
 

MNICS Air Operations Working Team 

  

  

  


